
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
It is our pleasure to announce that Anthony Cleland, DO 
has joined our medical staff and will be an 
aesthesiologist. 

 
Dr. Cleland received his bachelor’s degree in molecular 
genetics at The Ohio State University (Columbus, Ohio). 
He completed medical school at Lake Erie College of 
Osteopathic Medicine (Erie, Pennsylvania) and fulfilled his 
residency at Saint Louis University (Saint Louis, Missouri).  
 
To contact, please call his office at 419.423.5301. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Dr. Cleland to BVHS! 
 

 


